
 

 

    

 

    

 

 
                                                                          

                      

                       

 

          3rd June 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Y2 Dates 

 

I cannot quite believe that we only have 7 more weeks before your child leaves 

Broomhill to go to their chosen Junior School. 

 

If you have a place at Nether Green Junior School, the transition dates are as below. 

However, if your child is attending a school other than NGJS, you will no doubt be sent 

the transition dates directly from them. Please keep us informed so that we can 

correctly code this in the register and your child will not be marked as absent. 

 

I have put all of the Y2 transition and party dates on this letter for you, in the hope 

that you have everything you need in one place. 

 

Transition Dates: 

• Tuesday 11th June: 

o  the Y2s going to NGJS will be taken by bus up to the juniors for 1:45pm 

for a general visit and tour around the school. 

o Parents – please collect your child from NGJS at 3pm. 

o Parents whose child is not going to Nether Green, will stay in school with 

Mr Clarke. Please bring your Forest School clothes for the afternoon. 

• Thursday 27th June: 

o Y3 teachers will be visiting the children at Broomhill Infants. 

o Please send Forest School clothes as normal. 

 

 

 

 

 

Beech Hill Road  

Sheffield S10 2SA 

Tel/Fax: 0114 2660936 
E-mail: enquiries@broomhill.sheffield.sch.uk 

Website: http://broomhill.sheffield.sch.uk 

Head teacher: Jane Barnes 

mailto:enquiries@broomhill.sheffield.sch.uk


 

 

    

• Tuesday 2nd July: 

o Y2 Family Evening at NGJS from 6:15pm. Please note, there will be no 

Broomhill staff present but you will receive information about your child 

starting in September. 

 

• Monday 8th July: 

o If your child will be attending NGJS, please drop your child at the 

Juniors for 9:30am prompt. You will be met at the gate by Broomhill 

Staff, who will stay with your child and bring them back to Broomhill in 

time for lunch.  

o They will meet their new class teacher. 

o Please collect them from Broomhill Infants at 3pm as normal on this day. 

o All other Y2s will do some lovely activities in school. Please drop off at 

Broomhill as usual. 

 

 

Y2 Party Dates: 

• Monday 15th July: 

o Y2 Party in Forest School (just for the children). 

o Please send Forest School clothes. 

• Tuesday 16th July: 

o Y2 Leavers Assembly 2:30-3pm in the hall.  

o Parents welcome (two person limit due to fire regulations please). 

 

 

Best Wishes, 

 

Jane Barnes 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


